
May 17, 2019 
 
 
Good Morning Families! 
 
It was so nice to see everyone last night at Open House. I enjoyed celebrating 
all the students' hard work with you. If you were unable to make it last night, 
your student will be bringing home their awesome work today so that they can 
share it with you. 
 
Although we only have three weeks left together, there is so much to do and a 
lot of fun coming up. Students will continue to work with their sight words 
next week and will be assessed on their words from Unit 5. They will be bringing 
their flashcards home today and I have encouraged them to keep practicing 
them at home. We will learn about different ways to spell the long u sound next 
week, too. In math, we continue to practice our addition skills while we also 
learn about two and three-dimensional shapes. We will be enjoying some STEM 
building challenges, too.  
 
Next Friday, we will be going on our bowling field trip. Although we will be 
eating lunch a little later, students can still order a school lunch, so feel free 
to follow your usual lunch routine.  
 
Upcoming Dates/ Important Information 
End of the Year Assessments- Permission slips were sent home last week. Please 
sign and return. 
 
Bowling Field Trip- Students should wear shoes with white rubber soles. We will 
be eating a regular lunch back at school after the field trip. 
 
May 17th- Scholastic Book Fair in Library: Last Day 
Next Week: May 20th- May 24th- 1:50pm Dismissal (Assessment Week) 
Friday, May 24th- Principal's Coffee Chat: 8:15am, Field Trip to Manor Bowl  



Monday, May 27th- No School (Memorial Day) 
Tuesday, May 28th- Spirit Day: Mustache Day, 1:50pm Dismissal 
Thursday, May 30th- Spirit Day: Hawaiian Day, 1:50pm Dismissal 
Friday, May 31st- Wacky Olympics, Spirit Day: Wacky Hat or Hair, 1:50pm 
Dismissal 
Thursday, June 6th- 12:20pm Dismissal, Last Day of School 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Have a happy Friday and a great weekend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Sarkany 
 


